
 

 

 
 

Cranmer Pre School is a Charity run Organisation. 

It is run by a committee of parent volunteers who offer their 
time and energy to promote and support our lovely          
village pre-school. 

The committee works hand in hand with the pre-school 

manager and staff team, and is vital to ensure the smooth 
running of the pre-school. We hold meetings to plan 
fundraising events, check the budget remains on track and 
ensure that the needs of all children and staff are being met. 

Being a committee member is a very rewarding role. Not only 
is it a great way to get to know the team better and to meet 
other parents, it’s also hugely gratifying and great fun! It gives 
you a real insight into what goes on behind the scenes at pre-
school as well as the opportunity to have a genuine impact on 
your child’s early years education. 

Details of the current committee members are displayed on the 
website. All committee members are required to complete 
standard security checks (a DBS criminal records check and an 
Ofsted EY2 application) 

 

If you would like some more information or would be interested 

in joining our committee please                                            

e-mail – cranmerpreschool@hotmail.co.uk and we can forward 
your details to our committee chair. 
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